
For too long, Connecticut’s electric grid has been in the hands of fossil fuel interests instead of 
ratepayers. If we really want to “Take Back the Grid” we need to de-monopolize our utilities 
and ensure that the interests of other stakeholders are heard. CT must demand that policies 
and investments of our public utilities align with our state’s climate goals. 
 
The above is a no-brainer.  The only thing that stands in the way is politics.  In this time of 
climate crisis, it is unconscionable to put selfish interests above those of the people you 
represent, as well as those of future generations.  I will be following this issue, and base my 
future choices upon the choices you make in this regard. 
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